
  

Date: May 10, 2017  

To Whom It May Concern 

 Subject: Confidentiality Letter 

 Applicant:  Invixium Access Inc  

 FCC ID: S38-MRGCR 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

The applicant would like to request the following documents submitted with this 

application for certification be withheld from public disclosure as per Section 0.457 

& 0.459 of FCC Rules.  

 

1.   Operational Description 

2.   Block Diagram 

3.   Schematics 

 

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information 

not customarily released to the public. The public disclosure of these 

materials may be harmful to the applicant and provide unjustified 

benefits to its competitors.  

Regards 

 

Shiraz Kapadia 

CEO & President 

 

 


